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Statement from Lt. Governor Denny Heck on Sen. Lynda Wilson retiring from 
the Legislature  
 
Today the Lt. Governor released the following statement: 
 
“I congratulate Senator Lynda Wilson on her retirement from the Legislature. She has been a principled conservative 
and has maintained the capacity to work across party lines. I was privileged to work with her at a small credit union 
in Vancouver 45 years ago, and I have been equally privileged to work together again the last four years. She bravely 
fought and defeated cancer while continuing to serve, an inspiration to all. I wish her well in her retirement.” 
  

### 
 
For additional questions, please email Diandra Asana at diandra.asana@ltgov.wa.gov.  
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